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Educational Services

Director:  Douglas Hutchison
Head Teacher:  T S Stevens

72-74 Kirkoswald Road

Maybole

KA19 8BP

Tel:  01655 883 003
 

Email: carrick.mail@south-ayrshire.gov.uk

 

Date:  15 May 2015
If phoning or calling ask for: T S Stevens 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

Carrick Academy School Dress Code

Throughout last year Ruth Collins (PT Guidance) and a group of pupils carried out wide consultation on the Carrick Academy School Dress Code; the results of the consultation are attached.

In response to the consultation, the School Dress Code has been revised and a copy of the new code is also attached to this letter. 

I would appreciate your support in encouraging your child to wear school uniform; I hope they will have a pride in wearing it and it enables them to identify with the school.  There is no need for you to purchase ‘brand named’ clothing for your child to wear to school; I appreciate that these can be very costly and at times our young people can feel peer-pressure in trying to ‘keep up’ with their friends.  We have also sourced a school blazer at a cost of £33.99; these can be purchased from Trutex Schoolwear, Dalblair Road, Ayr.  We hope that all school pupils will wear the new blazer.
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at the school.

	


Yours sincerely

T S Stevens

Head Teacher

	Children and Families Social Work, Early Years and Criminal Justice



